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paperback. Book Condition: New. Ship out in 2 business day, And Fast shipping, Free Tracking number will be
provided aGer the shipment.Paperback. Pub Date :2012-07-01 Pages: 214 Publisher: China Railway Press title:
Guizhou photography trip (nine photographic travel topics) List Price: 48.00 yuan: the editorial department of
the Tibetan antelope travel manual published community: China Railway Press Publication Date: July 1. 2012
ISBN: 9787113144043 words: Pages: 214 Edition: 1st Edition Binding: Paperback: Weight: 499 g Editor's rich and
practical travel photography guide! Professional photographers exclusive Cheats purse granted! Karst
landscape. waterfalls. nation building. landform . Tai Mei Guizhou camera line in Sri Lanka! The Guizhou
photography trip (nine photographic travel topics) departure from the natural scenery. ethnic customs. nation
building. Guizhou photography lines. etc. recommended to readers of classic of Guizhou photography line.
Everywhere attractions have the latest perfect Raiders. Through reading. readers can get useful help. Book a
lot of beautiful pictures and text commentary. so that readers understand each picture eLect is achieved
through what photography. The same time. the book also includes the shooting schedule attractions Features.
details of the shooting season. time budget. transportation. food and accommodation. and even shooting has
prompted the timing bit and lens choice. The book was edited by the editorial department of the Tibetan
antelope Travel Manual. Executive Summary the Guizhou photography trip (nine photographic travel topics)
describes the overall style of the Guizhou travel photography. including karst. waterfalls. forests. national
architecture. folk customs and other photographic subjects. and to provide readers with Guizhou Travel
Photography basic information. including the choice of photographic equipment. arrangement of travel time.
under diLerent natural environment photography program. Also planning a the eight classic photography trip
for readers reference. Latest travel information and practical skills of photography. fine attractions photo.
classic photography line. all the...
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